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   Weekly Newsletter January 22nd
Dear Archers and Parents, 

I hope this Newsletter finds you well. Now that we are into the second semester please check with your child to see if they need school supplies to complete the year. As some of
their classes have changed they may need new items. Any donations are greatly appreciated.

FAFSA Night Tonight!
Calling all seniors and parents of seniors! A+ is partnering with Central Arizona College to host a FAFSA workshop today﻿ at 5pm in the MPR, see details below. Pizza and giveaways
provided. We hope to see you there!

Re-enrollment
Re-enrollment has begun for the 2024-2025 school year. Please check your email for instructions on how to re-enroll your child(ren) for next year. It is very important that you re-
enroll your child(ren) as soon as possible to secure their spot. Re-enrollment ends on January 31st. Open enrollment will start February 1st, this is when the rest of the
community will be able to enroll. It is a first come first serve at that time and once the spots are full a waiting list will begin. We would love all of our Archer students to return. 
If you are having issues regarding enrollment, you can submit a help ticket by going to our website and completing the following steps.

aplusaz.org
Helpful Resources
Infinite Parents
Submit a Help Ticket

Archers Closet this Saturday
A+ students will be holding a rummage sale in the parking lot of the school on January 27th from 9am-12pm. This sale will help the classes raise money for their senior trip. Any
donations would be appreciated and taken on the day of the sale. Donations can be dropped off at 7:30am on January 27th.

Kind regards,
Rachele Reese
Principal
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Save The Date
Jan. 22nd FAFSA Night
Jan. 27th Archers’ Closet
‘rummage sale’


